
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 6/20/2014 8:40:13 AM 
To: valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov (valerie.beck@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Hydro Safety Central 

Valerie, 

I thought you might be interested in knowing that this week PG&E's web site went live with 
some new public information about safety related to our hydroelectric system. The link is 
below. Just click on "learn more" in the hydro safety central section on the right of the page. 
We are also doing some education and public outreach in local communities as part of this 
safety initiative. Let me know if you have questions or would like additional information. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

http://www.pge.com/eii/safetv/index.page 
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